OFFICE OF CHARTER SCHOOLS

March 28, 2018

By Email: sbarrios@efcps.net; tharvey@efcps.net; and hthomas@efcps.net

Cox Academy-EFC

Attn: Sandra Barrios and Fabiola Harvey
333 Hegenberger Road, Suite 600
Oakland, CA 94621

Re: Proposition 39 Preliminary Offer Extension

Dear Sandra Barrios and Fabiola Harvey:

The District would like to confirm Cox Academy’s (“Cox”) position regarding a Proposition 39 (“Prop.
39”) offer of facilities for the 2018-2019 school year.

At this time, it is our understanding that Cox and Oakland Unified School District ("District”) are finalizing
agreeable terms of a multi-year in lieu of facilities use agreement for continued use of the property located
at 9860 Sunnyside Street, Oakland, CA. The District has provided a draft agreement. In light of the
negotiation of the multi-year agreement, Cox agrees to extend the deadline for receipt of a Prop. 39

Preliminary Offer from April 1, 2018 to May 1, 2018.

Please confirm in writing Cox’s agreement to extend the deadline for receipt of a Prop. 39 Preliminary
Offer by signing and returning this letter.
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